
For the past several
months, the topic of cyberse-
curity or cyberattacks has
been in the news almost
daily.   From individuals hav-
ing personal information
compromised and businesses
having their data files hacked
to agencies of the Federal
government having their

security breeched, many of us may have already been victims
to these type acts. All of us are targets.

Singing River Electric’s staff works hard to stay abreast of
security measures, changing technology and software that
protects member information, SRE’s electrical system and
assets, in order to ensure reliable service to our members.
Likewise Cooperative Energy, our generation and transmis-
sion provider, continues to improve their physical and

cybersecurity systems to help prevent attacks.
A couple of basic things we stress to our employees may

also be helpful to you:
• Be sure to change passwords annually, and include a
combination of letters, numbers, capital letters and
special characters for added security.
• Beware of emails that look suspicious, are unsched-
uled, or do not come from a business you know.
Delete these emails and do not click on any links asso-
ciated with the email.
• If you receive an email that states it is from Singing
River Electric and you are concerned, call any of our
offices before responding.

The conveniences that technology brings to our lives are
many, but we have to use technology wisely to protect our-
selves, our families, and our belongings. Taking a moment
to verify sender addresses, logos, names and questioning
emails that look suspicious can help ensure cyber safety.
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Have Heat Pump
Serviced this Fall

Mike Smith 
General Manager and CEO
Singing River Electric

Cooler weather will be approaching
soon. If your home has a heat pump
installed you may need to make sure it is
operating at full efficiency by having
your unit serviced. 

A heat pump uses refrigerant to cool
in the sum-
mer and
heat in the
winter.  Low
levels of
refrigerant
could cause
a heat pump to operate for longer cycle
times, increasing the kilowatts used and
raising your electric bill. If your heat
pump cannot keep up with the thermo-
stat setting, it may also engage the sec-
ondary heat source to heat your home.
A heat pump’s secondary heat source or
heat strips, are intended to work only for
short periods of time. Having heat strips
running for an extended period of time
can double or triple your electric bill
since the operating cost of a heat pump
is usually one-third of the operating cost
of a conventional electric furnace.

We recommend servicing heat pumps
or HVAC units biannually to ensure
your unit is operating at 100 percent effi-
ciency year round. For more informa-
tion, visit www.singingriver.com/save-
energy-and-money or engage us on social
media at Facebook, Twitter and
Instagram.

11th Graders: See your Guidance Counselor TODAY!

This could be YOU
next summer!

Austin Baldwin
St. Martin High School

Noah Moran
Ocean Springs High School

Morgan Rich
East Central High School

Kenley  Cochran
Perry Central High School

Represent your school and compete for 2 FREE TRIPS to:
� Jackson, MS – 3-Day Leadership Workshop
� Washington D.C. – 7-Day Tour of our Nation’s Capital

Check out last year’s
hashtag:

#msyouthleaders17
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Meeting with U.S. Representative Steven Palazzo

One free, easy call 
gets your utility lines
marked AND helps 
protect you from
injury and expense.


